Newsletter of Skyuka Lodge 270 of Palmetto Council, BSA

Inside
the 2017
Fall Fellowship
Edition

Page 2
-Programs
-Inductions
-Patch Auction

Page 3
-Lancaster Chapter
-Chester Chapter
-NOAC 2018

Page 4
-Stay Updated



Brothers,

I would like to welcome you all to our 2017 Fall Fellowship! We have lots of events planned for this weekend that we hope you will get involved in!

I would like welcome all of our new brothers back as well as congratulate all of our new Brotherhood members. I would also like to extend a special congratulations to our new Vigil members as well as thank each of them for their continued dedication to our lodge and the Scouting program.



It has been my honor and pleasure to have been able to serve you all as your 2016-2017 Lodge Chief. I have received an unbelievable amount of support over the last year and half and am very appreciative for it. The past year and a half has been an amazing experience and, along with the help of all of our officers, we have accomplished a lot.

I ask that when the time comes for us to hold our election Saturday night each of you play an active role in the election by voting for the leaders you feel with benefit our lodge. It is through your active participation that we are able to continue as an organization by providing cheerful service to our council and community.

There are several important events coming up for the Order of the Arrow as a whole and you do not want to miss out. First, our lodge will host the 2018 Dixie Fellowship this coming April, an event that lodges only get the opportunity to host once a decade. Next, we have the 2018 National Order of the Arrow Conference. The 2018 NOAC will be a gathering of over 8,000 arrowmen from around the country at Indiana State University.

Again, I would like to welcome you all to our 2017 Fall Fellowship. Thank you for the ability to serve you as your Lodge Chief and hope to continue to see our lodge grow in Brotherhood.

Yours in Cheerful Service,

Cole Taylor

Skyuka Lodge Chief

VICE CHIEF OF PROGRAM

Fellow Brothers,

Welcome to the 2017 Fall Fellowship! This weekend is packed full of awesome activities! Most of all, it is a time of Fellowship, which is what makes the OA special. My hope for this weekend is to allow us to refresh and get ready for an awesome year ahead. From hosting Dixie to going to the 2018 NOAC, we have a lot of amazing adventures ahead. Both of those events are fast approaching, and I know I can't wait for them. I look forward to meeting you all at CBH once again!

www.

Addison Fox

Vice Chief of Program

VICE CHIEF OF INDUCTIONS

I want to take this opportunity to thank all of the Brothers who participated in this weekend's activities at Fall Fellowship. Congratulations are in order for all of our Brothers who completed their Vigil this weekend: plus I'd like to extend a special congratulations to Jordan Sinclair (My Brother from another mother) for completing his Vigil

pleting his Vigil!

I would like to again congratulate all of the Brothers who recently completed their Ordeal in August. I hope you returned to this event, and I look forward to your continued participation in the Lodge. Please remember that you will be able to complete your Brotherhood Conversions at the Spring Fellowship, and seal your membership into our Order. Lastly, I encourage all of you to participate in the Elections Process this weekend. Help the Lodge by electing a strong slate of officers to run our Lodge for the next year!

WWW,

Max Robinson

Vice Chief of Inductions

2018 NOAC PATCH AUCTION

An auction will be held after lunch on Saturday with the proceeds benefiting the Skyuka Lodge 2018 NO-AC Contingent so do not forget to bid on your patch needs and benefit our contingent.

We would like to thank Mr. Scott Miller for his generous contribution to this auction!



LANCASTER CHAPTER

Greetings Brothers!

I hope that you have had an enjoyable time this weekend! Our Chapter would like to congratulate one of our own, Brother Jordan Sinclair of Troop 82 for completing his Vigil this weekend.

We are also still planning a OA Campout for Lancaster & Chester Chapters to be held in November at AJ State Park. We will participate in a mini lodge games competition along with a weekend of Brotherhood & Service. More details to come out quickly!

Hunter Roberts

Lancaster Chapter Chief

NOAC 2018

It is hard to believe that the 2018 National Order of

the Arrow Conference is less than a year away. Our lodge was only granted a limited number of delegate slots that have been filled as of now. If you would like to be placed on a waiting list in case of a

dropped member, please the 2018 NOAC Chairman, Cole Taylor, to have your name added to the waiting list.

CHESTER CHAPTER

The Chester Chapter is doing well. We had some brothers go to the Great Falls Masonic lodge to help with a flag raising this past September. We are looking forward to having a fun fall fellowship this October.

www,

Hiden Roberts

Chester Chapter Chief





STAY UPDATED!

To stay updated with Skyuka Lodge, be sure to follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter to get frequent updates about events and news!



@SkyukaLodge270



@SkyukaLodge270



@SkyukaLodge



Send your article to our newsletter editor, Kristina Humphries, for it to be published in the next edition of the *Tanwa*!



Members of the Chester Chapter presenting the Colors for the Annual 23rd Masonic District Inspirational Meeting.



The 2017 Skyuka Lodge Vigil class following their tapout at the 2017 Summer Ordeal.

Tanawa ("Hawk" in the Cherokee language) is the official newsletter of Skyuka Lodge 270, Order of the Arrow, of the Palmetto Council, BSA. It was voted best newsletter at the 2014 Dixie Fellowship. It is produced 4 times annually by Lodge Secretary Noah Rose with the assistance of Kristina Humphries. Please submit articles for the newsletter via the "Contact Us" form on the lodge website by scanning the QR code to the right.

